
Hello 4-H Families, 
  
The week ahead in 4-H: 
 
Friday, 7/19 4-H Mini Judging, Lake County Fairgrounds, 6:00 pm 
Friday, 7/19 4-H Pre-Fair Judging, Lake County Fairgrounds, 4:45 pm 
Friday, 7/19 4-H 2025 Lake County Handbook Cover Due, Extension Office   
Saturday, 7/20 4-H Dog Show, Paw Power Blues, Lowell, 9:00 am 
Saturday, 7/20 Hammond Explorers 4-H Club Meeting, Hammond, 12 noon 
Sunday, 7/21 4-H Dairy Goat Workshop, Crown Point, 1:00 pm 
Monday, 7/22 New Chicago Park Summer Lunch & Learn Program, Hobart, 11:00 am 
Sunday, 7/28 Shelby Ag 4-H Club Meeting, Lowell, 2:00 pm 
 
 
 
See the complete Lake County 4-H Calendar and more at 
https://extension.purdue.edu/county/lake/media/lake-county-4-h.html.If you are in need of 
accommodations to attend a program, please contact the Extension Educators at least 14 days 
prior to the meeting at 219-755-3240.  
  
Announcements: 
 
A sincere thank you to the 4-H judges, volunteers, staff, and supporting families and friends who 
make 4-H exhibit judging possible.  This past week was especially challenging due to the weather 
and scheduling issues, but thanks to everyone’s flexibility and understanding, we made it!   Most 
of our pre-Fair judging is complete now and results can be viewed at 
https://lakecountyin.fairentry.com/Fair/Results/  We will continue to add results to the lists 
through the Lake County Fair. Members can control whether results are visible to the public by 
editing privacy settings in FairEntry. 
 
 
 
It is the policy of the Purdue University Cooperative Extension Service that all persons have equal 
opportunity and access to its educational programs, services, activities, and facilities without 
regard to race, religion, color, sex, age, national origin or ancestry, marital status, parental status, 
sexual orientation, disability or status as a veteran. 
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